
Dave Barthelmy

From: Celestial Earth Minerals & Mineral of the Month Club 
<robert@mineralofthemonthclub.ccsend.com> on behalf of Celestial Earth Minerals & Mineral 
of the Month Club <christine@celestialearthminerals.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 02, 2014 2:01 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Fine Minerals New Arrival

 

 

  

Celestial Earth Minerals 
 March 2014 

 Fine Mineral New Arrival 

Rhodonite 

  

  

 

 

   
  

 



 
  

   

   

  

         Celestial Earth Minerals &     

        Mineral of the Month Club 

   www.celestialearthminerals.com 

            Phone #800-941-5594 

  

               

  

  

  

   

  

We are excited to announce the addition of a rare find, Rhodonite Crystals 
from the now closed San Martin Mine in Peru.  
  
To continue reading, click on this link: Rhodonite article   
   
  
You can view photographs of each mineral on our website under the 
Fine Minerals Gallery tab. 
  
Click here to go to the website: website 
  
Read an in-depth articles on various minerals their mineralogy and 
properties in our ever growing Library of articles.   
        
Please continue to visit and revisit our website as each month we 
will make new additions to enhance our selection and your 
collection. 
       
On the 1st of the month we will announce the arrival of one new fine 
mineral.  

On the 15th of each month we will also announce the arrival of other 
new minerals. 
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